
Please include this in your minutes from this weeks meeting 
 
Extremely disappointed with councils decision to move forward with 150 Main the other night.  
Many if not all have been at the consultation meetings and know full well that our community did not 
support a SCS site.  So I’m only left to conclude that you really weren’t listening or you don’t care about 
consultation or what people have to say. We were made a promise that 150 Main was off the table. 
Now the people from the downtown core area truly know that their voices don’t matter and that you as 
a council have confirmed it by ignoring their objections. Children matter even though they don’t vote! 
Thank you for your broken promises all round and by people who ought to know better! You have 
broken trust with this community.   Below is an article from 2018!   
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